
     
The Group continues to be busy researching into the Village History.  Some while ago, the 

Group approached the Thursday Art Group to provide an illustration for our Book on 

Waldringfield.  Kitty Moss accepted the challenge and produced a lovely painting of the 

Maybush Brawl between the Cement workers, the Bargees & the Muddies. She then 

presented the painting to the Group.  The Village Hall kindly gave us permission to have it 

hung in the Kennedy Room.   

As well as researching the many village Groups, The History Group have been researching 

some of the famous (and some notorious) names who have lived in Waldringfield. It became 

clear that many artists have also lived in the village at some stage of their lives or careers.    

A talk is now going to be presented at the Village Hall, on 14th April entitled 

“Waldringfielders in the Frame”.   Included in this talk is an update of the 2020 Vision 

Project.  We are happy to accept more additions to this project. Please contact me or 

Amanda Sims if you are interested in being included. We have also been busy identifying 

characters depicted in Giles’s  “Maybush Cartoon” and researching some of their history. 

This will also be included in the talk.  

Presentations on some of our subjects who didn’t quite fit into this title will be presented to 

the group during our monthly meetings.    

If anyone is interested to join us we meet on the 2nd Thursday of each month from 

September to March 2.00 pm at the Village Hall.   

For more information please don’t hesitate to contact the Hon. Secretary Margaret Lake at 

Waldringfieldhg@gmail.com 
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